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A message from Mrs Young 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Another busy week here at St James! 

 

 

Thank you to Mrs Atherton for organising our World Book Day celebraƟons this year. We were delighted to be 
joined by children's author Natalie Denny - the children were really inspired by her story! Hot chocolate was 
also enjoyed by all too as we snuggled with books and shared them together.  

 

Y3 also enjoyed a their Golden Shell visit this week wherein they experienced a live orchestra at the Royal Phil-
harmonic in Liverpool and explored the breathtaking Anglican Cathedral. What a super day out and wonderful 
memories made! 

 

We shall soon start preparing for Easter celebraƟons and as part of this we hope you can join us for our Easter 
bingo on 21st March! 

 

Have a lovely weekend,  

 

Mrs Young 

 

 

 

Our Value this 
half term is: 

JUSTICE 

Learn, Laugh and Live with the Love of God 



        

 

AƩendance Update 

We need to try really hard each and 
every week to make sure every year 
group is beaƟng our 97% target—

this will help us to succeed! 

Our aƩendance this week is: 

94.9% 

139 

 pupils 
with perfect aƩendance this 

week. 

Can we beat this next week?   

Attendance 
Whole School 

 

95.8% 

Reception 97.8% 

Year 1 97.3% 

Year 2 98% 

Year 3 92.4% 

Year 4 93.7% 

Year 5  100% 

Year 6  92% 





Journey Driver Focus:  

Resilience  

and  

Perseverance 

 

 

 

RECEPTION 

 

Risin Ekanayake 

YEAR 1 

 

Sophia Illes 

YEAR 2 

 

Jersie Adamson-
Roberts 

YEAR 3 

 

James Hunter 

YEAR 4 

 

Michael Inglis 

YEAR 5 

 

Jake Mason 

YEAR 6 Skylar Hilditch  





PE Days Spring 2 
 

Children are to come to school in 
their PE kit on their PE days.  

 

   Clubs 

We are running the following aŌer school clubs this half term: 

Booking is available on the app 

· Monday-Fun  Fusion Club for KS2 with the Sports Coach 

· Tuesday-FAB Club for KS1 with Miss BarraƩ 

· Friday-Book Club for RecepƟon with Mrs Briers 

In addiƟon to these clubs , Y1 children are also invited to aƩend Mrs Lister’s 
Phonics on Thursdays aŌer school and there are ConfirmaƟon lessons for 

some children with Father Michael.  

Monday Year 2, Year 1 
and Year 4 

Tuesday Year 3 and  

Year 6 

Wednesday RecepƟon, Year 
1, Year 3 and 
Year 5 

Thursday Year  4  

Friday Year 2, Year 5 
and Year 6 

Punctuality   
 
 
 
 

 
 
Pease ensure that your child arrives at 
school between 8:40 to 8:50 ready for 
learning.  AŌer 9:00, children will be    
recorded as late and  if they arrive aŌer 
9.20am they will receive  an 
‘unauthorised absence’.  
 
Please note that lessons start straight 
away in the morning with retrieval Ɵme 
and therefore your child will be missing 
valuable learning Ɵme if they arrive aŌer 
the Ɵme stated.   







Safeguarding Tip of the Week 

What is Early Help?  

Early Help is: Services working together for children, young people and their families, who 
would benefit from extra support:  Keeping children, young people and their families safe 
from harm;  helping children, young people and their families to overcome difficulƟes; 
supporƟng children, young people and their families to and be happy ; making sure fami-
lies can support themselves .   

 

 

 

 

The diagram above shows the four levels of need. As you can see, Early Help is the second 
level where families can get extra support. Early Help doesn't usually involve children's 
social care. You may ask for Early Help as you are worried about your child’s health,       

development or behaviour. You may be caring for a child with a disa-
bility and need extra support. Or if you are a young person, you can 
ask for help to manage situaƟons that affect your life such as having 
caring responsibiliƟes, concerns for either your own or someone 
else’s drug or alcohol use, emoƟonal wellbeing or any other health or 
social difficulty. Whatever the concern, it’s ok to ask for help. 

 

Online Safety Tip of the Week 

Group Chats 

 

This week's online safety guide focuses on group chats. It highlights a number of risks 
such as bullying, inappropriate content and unknown members. 

 







   Food Bank Vouchers 

 

A reminder that school is registered  with St Helens Foodbank and are able to issue Food 
Bank Vouchers (subject to condiƟons).  

If you feel like you are struggling to put food on the table,  please contact Mrs Maloney , 
in the  School Office, for more informaƟon.  

We can also provide long term support through Early Help which Mrs Briers and         
Mrs Conant  organise.  




